
 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Kindly be informed that upon advice from the Philippine Children’s Medical Center 
(PCMC) COVID 19 testing laboratory of its current limited encoders and personnel in 
its swabbing team, we are constrained to TEMPORARILY SUSPEND the processing 
and endorsement of RT-PCR subsidy applications from 17 to 27 January 2022. 

 

We shall, however, continue to process and endorse applications for RT-PCR test 
subsidy to PCMC for previously approved applicants with flights departing up to 16 
January 2022. 

 

We shall resume the endorsement of RT PCR subsidy-approved applications to 
PCMC on 28 January for flights departing on the 31st of January 2022 onwards. 

 
For any queries, please contact the TPB PCMC Team through the email address: 
phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph or the TPB Official Facebook page. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this might have caused and we sincerely 
request for your compassionate understanding of. Thank you for your continued 
support as we pray for the safety and well-being of everyone. 
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